
Sister Cities Committee       February 18, 2014 

 

Meeting was held in the Mayor’s Conference Room at 4:00 p.m. 

Committee members present:   Ed LaMonte, Dennis Sherrin, Darla Litaker, Jeanine Normand, 

Linda Speed, Cindy Wilson, Tod Jonson, Judy Culbreth, Jack Burrell, and Sherry Sullivan. 

 

Information was handed out on Sister City International Membership.  Our application has been 

sent in and is being processed.  It was suggested that each committee member review this 

information before the next meeting. 

 

We had a visitor to the meeting, Mr. William Bruce.  He spoke to the committee about possibly 

looking at Rhos-on-Sea as a Sister City.  They have a history with Fairhope and Baldwin County 

and would like to partner with Fairhope.  Information on that history is attached.  (A copy of all 

attachments is on file in the City Clerk’s office) 

 

We also discussed a few other possible Sister Cities and discussed student exchanges through the 

IB program at Fairhope High School. 

 

At the next meeting, we will develop a brief description of Fairhope and complete a request for a 

Sister City form to return to Sister City International.  We will also need to elect the secretary at 

the next meeting. 

 

Ed LaMonte nominated Linda Speed as Chairman.  Seconded by Cindy Wilson, motion passed 

unanimously by voice vote. 

 

Please let Sherry Sullivan or Linda Speed know if you have any further questions. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Sherry Sullivan 

 
 


